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December 13, 2013

Board of Governors

California Independent System Operator
250 Qutcropping Way

Folsom, CA 95630

Dear Board of Governors:

Iberdrola Renewables is writing in support of the EIM Governance Proposal and the
Transitional Committee Charter being brought for approval by the CAISO Board of Governors
on December 18th. Iberdrola Renewables believes a fully independent board is critical for the
ultimate expansion of the EIM footprint across the West and commends the CAISO staff for
their diligent efforts to design a process to facilitate this desired end state.

As drafted, the EIM Governance Proposal provides a robust two-step process for
development of an EIM governance structure leveraging expertise and input from industry
leaders across a full range of energy sectors. We support this approach and believe it will
result in an optimal structure with maximum buy-in from key stakeholders.

As we have previously expressed, Iberdrola believes an EIM is an important first step toward
increased regional coordination that will enable more efficient and economic dispatch of
resources. Iberdrola Renewables thanks the combined CAISO and PacifiCorp teams for their
willingness to step out and push this new concept forward for the benefit of the Western
region.

Sincerely

Kevin A. Lynch

Vice President, External Affairs
|Iberdrola Renewables, LLC
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